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Federation of Schools

Small Schools, Big Opportunities

Tuesday 17th September
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. Whilst it is only September, the school year typically flies by and, before we know it,
we will be preparing for our Year 6 students to transition to Key Stage 3. While the end of the year is still some time
away, we believe it is important to start these conversations now fo ensure everything is well-organised and that the
children and their families are fully prepared for what will be a memorable farewell.

We have already spoken with the children about their ideas for end-of-year activities, and they have expressed
interest in a few specific things. Their current requests include:

A McDonald's lunch

Fort building as a fun, creative activity

An external enrichment activity such as biking - TBC
The Year 6 leavers' assembly at the church

A farewell assembly at school

We know that in previous years, Year 6 leavers have also enjoyed an external enrichment activity, such as a school
disco or an off-site trip, such as to Gravity. With this in mind, we are extending this opportunity to you to speak with
your child about any additional ideas they may have. This can be a chance for you to discuss their hopes and
expectations in a more personal setting, outside of their classroom environment.

While we are open to considering all suggestions, please be aware that we cannot promise that every idea will be
fulfilled. However, we will certainly take all thoughts and requests into consideration to make the end of the year as
special as possible for the children.

We kindly ask that you have these conversations with your child over the coming weeks and share any additional
ideas with us by Monday 30th September via the office-cantley@coastaltogether.co.uk email address. This will allow

us to factor in all possibilities and ensure that we have enough time to organise a fitting celebration for our Year 6
students.

Kind regards,

Mrs Kathryn Andrews
Head of School
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